NOTICE OF HEARING OF THE

ZONING HEARING BOARD OF HANOVER TOWNSHIP

NORTHAMPTON COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Hanover Township Zoning Hearing Board of
Northampton County, Pennsylvania, will hold a hearing on Thursday, June 22, 2017, at the
Hanover Township Municipal Building, 3630 Jacksonville Road, Hanover Township,
Pennsylvania at 7:00 P.M. on the application of Robert and Tracy Hillpot, Jr. on property
owned by them at 1960 Rosewood Drive, in an R1-S — Single Family Residential Suburban
District. Said application is for the construction of a single family detached dwelling, and
requires variances from the woodland preservation provisions of the ordinance and a
modification from a prior decision of the Zoning Hearing Board.

All those wishing to be heard concerning said petition should be present at the time and
place of the hearing.
Theodore R. Lewis, Solicitor
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